

Brockton CE Primary School

Brockton, Much Wenlock Shropshire TF13 6JR TEL: 01746 785671 Email - admin.brock-

www.brocktonprimary.co.uk

@brocktonprimary

ton@taw.org.uk





Church Preen Primary School

Church Stretton Shropshire SY6 7LH

TEL: 01694 771359

Email - admin@churchpreenschool.co.uk

www.churchpreenschool.org.uk

@churchpreen

Tuesday 9th July 2019

Dear Families

Extended School Care Provision and Pricing

We are pleased to report that the extended schools care and extra-curricular clubs have recently been well attended at both schools. Parent's comments received indicate that the provision offered meets family's requirements and is enjoyed by the children who attend.

In order to streamline the administration of the extra-curricular clubs and the wrap around care, we will be changing the way we request payments as follows:

Children who attend any club after school (extra-curricular or ASC) until 4.15pm will be billed £4 in arrears. OR

Children who are in ASC until 5pm, irrespective of whether they attended a club until 4.15 or not, will be billed £6 in arrears. OR

Children who are in ASC after 5pm (5-5.30pm) will be billed £8.50 in arrears. Children who attend breakfast club / early birds will be billed £5 in arrears.

Payments in advance can be made if you prefer, these credits will be added to your child's account and roll forward from one billing period to the next until fully utilised. Otherwise, payment is due by 2 weeks from the date on the bill. We are registered to receive payments from Tax Free Childcare scheme and several childcare voucher schemes offered by some employers, please ask for more details. Thank you.

The wrap around care offered at both schools will now be open to preschool children as well, therefore extending our offer to more families. Parents of preschool children wishing to access this service are required to fill in an Extended School Care registration form before their child attends for the first time. Please ask at the school office.

We look forward to welcoming your children back into extended school care in September!

Kind regards

Kate Castle Extended Schools Coordinator









